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The National Labor Relations Board announced today that the public hearing
on its proposal to implement the so-called “ambush election rules” (the Board
obliquely refers to them as the “amendments governing representation-case
procedures”) will be viewable on the agency’s website. The hearing is
currently scheduled for Thursday, April 10 and Friday, April 11. You can read
more about this issue on the following posts, "NLRB Re-Issues 'Quickie
Election'Rules: It’s Déjà Vu All Over Again," "Final Nail in the Coffin for the
Quickie Election Rule?" and "NLRB Issues 2013 PAR Report."
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http://www.nlrb.gov/openmeeting
https://btlaw.com/en/insights/blogs/labor-and-employment/2014/nlrb-reissues-quickie-election-rules-its-dj-vu-all-over-again
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